Nettle News

Nettle Middle School... Home of the Knights!

February 14, 2022

Important Dates

February 15th

8th Grade Committee Meeting
(Virtual) 7pm

February 16th

Middle School Basketball Semi-Finals

February 17th

February 18th

Early dismissal at

11:05am

February 21st-25th
February Vacation

February 22nd

Papa Gino’s Family Night

Middle School Basketball Finals

Athletics

Wednesday, February 16th

Middle School Basketball
Semi-Finals at HHS
Nettle vs. JGW Boys Game
6:30pm-7:30pm

Thursday, February 17th

Middle School Basketball
Finals at HHS

Girls game at 6pm

Then cheerleading expo
Then boys game

Volleyball try-outs will be
coming in the next few
weeks.

Keep an eye out for
announcements!

PTO
Food Drive

February 1st-28th

Support our community and help stock the Liz Murphy Open Hand Food Pantry! Send any
of the following items in with your student: coffee, juice boxes, hot cocoa, crackers, pasta,
gummies, soups, twinkies, microwave popcorn, Dinty Moore, cookies, Chef Boyardee,

cupcakes, body wash, toothpaste, shampoo.

Papa Gino’s Family Night will be on Tuesday, February 22nd

Japa Gino’s

PIZZERIA

4pm-8pm. Join us in person at 782 River Street or order online and
enter code 19 at the payment screen. Nettle PTO will earn 20% of all

qualifying sales, so take a night off cooking and help the PTO!

The Spirit Wear Store is back open with some new color choices! The store is open until
February 28th, orders will arrive mid March. https://haverhill22.itemorder.com/



https://haverhill22.itemorder.com/

8th Grade Families

Explore Haverhill High School’s Career Technical Education Programs
“Where Hands-On Learning Meets Real-World Experience”

The deadline to apply is February 25, 2022!!

Applications are now available on the HHS CTE website https://cte.haverhill-ps.org/
Incoming 9th grade students can enroll in one of the following programs:

Information Technology;
Programming and Web Development;
Healthcare Occupations;

PLTW Engineering/Manufacturing; or
PLTW Biomedical Science.

Questions about these programs that are not addressed on the website can be directed to

program leaders at CTE@haverhill-ps.org.

Questions? Contact Shereen Escovitz, shereen.escovitz@haverhill-ps.org
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